
 

From: Kimberly Westgate <KWestgate@districtoftaylor.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 2:51 PM 

To: Becky Gelsthorpe <becky.gelsthorpe@prrd.bc.ca> 

Cc: Lisa Ford <lford@districtoftaylor.com> 

Subject: Community to Community Meeting 

 

Hello Becky, 

 

Taylor Council would like to invite Peace River Regional District to a dinner meeting.  I have 

added a few dates below.  Please let me know when would be good for your council. 

 

April 9, 10 

 

May 7, 9, 13,14 or 15 

 

Thank you and Take care. 

 

  

Kimberly Westgate 
Corporate Services Assistant 

 Box 300 

10007 - 100 A Street 

Taylor, BC  V0C 2K0 

P: 250-789-3392 | F: 250-789-3543 

KWestgate@districtoftaylor.com    

www.districtoftaylor.com 
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